
J. C. Black to Governor John P. St. John
This brief letter was written by J. C. Black, a former slave from Paris, Tennessee.  According to Black, his white
neighbors were saying that black refugees in Kansas were starving and out of work.  Black wanted to know if this
was true before he moved to Kansas.  He asked for a speedy response.  In addition to his service as Governor, St.
John also served on the Board of Directors of the Kansas Freedmen's Relief Association.
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